
 
 

 
 

No Birthdays This Week 
 

No Anniversaries This Week 
 

 

Pastor Kathleen is praying through  
our First UMC of Sun City church family during Lent. 

You will receive a postcard in March,  
stating “your day” for prayer.  

You are invited to share any specific prayer requests with her. 
 

To share particular prayer requests, please 
 Email:  pastork@fumcsuncity.com 
 Call the church office   —  623/ 974-3631 (can leave a message.) 
 Write a note and leave at or mail to the church office (or hand it to her the Sunday before.) 

All personal prayer requests kept confidential. 
On “your” day, you are asked to pray for our church and its mission and ministries. 

LAST SUNDAY’S ATTENDANCE  

 In-Person    62       

 Facebook    52  

 YouTube    14     

 Teleworship      5    

    TOTAL        133 

 
Our Next Leadership Team meeting is  

THIS Tuesday, March 19 at 9:00 am  
in Lillian Carver Room.  

 

These meetings are open to all who wish to attend.  
You may sit at the table and speak about an  

issue but not be able to vote.  

In The Footsteps of the Savior 
Lent Bible Study on Tuesday mornings 

THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES 
 

TODAY Sunday Worship Service - St. Patrick’s Day Potluck 
 
Tuesday        Leadership Team   9:00 am Lillian Carver Room 
  Bible Study                      10:30 am Lillian Carver Room  
            Game Night                   6:00 pm Lillian Carver Room 
 
Wednesday   Handbell Choir        2:00 pm        Music Room 
  Seasonal Choir   3:00 pm Music Room 
 
Thursday FUMC Book Club  12:30 pm Library 

This Lent Study will continue through March 26.  
  

With video and book input, join us this Lent on a    
journey through the hills, the dust, and the places of 
the Holy Land — Capernaum, the Sea of Galilee, the 

Mount of the Beatitudes, Jerusalem, Calvary/the 
Grave, and Caesarea by the Sea —  
following in the footsteps of Jesus. 

 

This study will meet in Lillian Carver Room. 
from 10:30 to 11:30 am. 

 

 

Join us! 
Everyone is welcome,  
table service provided. 

 
TODAY 

CONDOLENCES & CHRISTIAN SYMPATHY  
 

We pray for the family and friends of Dan & Sandy Martin on the passing of  

Sandy’s Mother Karen Klus on March 11.  
Karen became a member of FUMC in October 2010. 

A Celebration of Life was held Thursday, March 14, 2024 

~Save the Date~  
Upcoming FUMC Women’s Group Events 

 

~Friday, April 12 at 10:30am in Fellowship Hall~ 
Spring Fashion Show and Salad Luncheon - Fashions by Just Be Youtiful 

 

~Friday, May 10 at 10:30am in Fellowship Hall~ 
Women’s High Tea  

Join us for a morning of friends, tea and refreshments. 
Sign up in the Narthex or Call the Church Office 




